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With	Christ	in	our	hearts	we	grow	in	love	to	help	others.	
	

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,       8th December 2015 
 
On Tuesday 15th December one of our school nurses will be coming into Year 6 to 
show a DVD and discuss “Puberty and Body Changes” with the children.  
 
This happens every year with our Year 6 leavers and forms part of the science 
programme of work.  The DVD is one which has been used in previous years.  However 
if any of you would like to see the DVD, prior to your children watching it, please contact 
me to make arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss E. Joyce 
Class Teacher 
 


